Yoshitomi-san, Kawamura-sensei, Fukushima-san, new researchers and

Okamoto-san, a new secretary joined our laboratory

Fukushima Moriyuki-san who was a head of Hokubu Agricultural
Technology Center, Hyogo Prefecture, started researching on beef cattle
project since May, 2020. Prior to his joining, Yoshitomi-san and
Kawamura-sensei who have been already studying since February, 2020 as
members with fish team. Post-doctoral researchers number became five
including Fujiura-sensei (Beef cattle and fish team) and Khaliduzzaman-
san (Egg and chick team). I wish you all discuss on many kinds of
technologies with them.

Okamoto Machi-san joined our laboratory from July 1 st 2020 as a new
secretary instead of Ueda Yasufumi-san. Her desk is in room S-250 in
front of Nishigaki-san. Kado-san is now working at S-249. Please ask

them if you have administrative matters.
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